Dear Friends,
Yes, it is the Leavitt/Lortz family Christmas letter. Now don’t be surprised. We know that we are not always good at getting this out every year. This year John and Sue are teaching a class in Christmas Word Processing using Word 2010 so we figure we should practice what we teach.

Jack is 10 years old now and heading into 5th grade. He is such a joy to have. Sue found a verse in the bible she was reading that seems to sum up our lives. Genesis 21: 6 Now, Sarah said, “God has brought laughter for me; everyone who hears will laugh with me.” Sarah was talking about having Isaac at such an old age.

Jack continued to play select baseball last summer and John coached again. This fall he played flag football and started piano lessons, voice lessons, and trumpet. John is the one who is teaching him trumpet, and the two are having a blast together.
Sue finished up her Masters degree in Math last summer, which has kept her very busy the past 2 years. She is extremely happy to be done with it so that she can spend more time with the family, and move her life back into some “normalcy”. 
We did manage to make it to Saint Louis again this year for a baseball game. We went in August so we could experience the heat of Saint Louis. John was very nostalgic since this was the first time to see the new Busch Stadium. 

John is still teaching senior classes and Sue is still teaching math for OPS. Both love what they do and wouldn’t have it any other way.
